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Dates to Remember 
Nov. 28 to Dec. 23 
No After School Courses 
at Amarillo Campus 

December 1 

Parent Teacher Interview 
Day 

December 13 to 16 
Christmas Concerts 

December 22 
Last day of school - 
Grade 1 classes 

December 23 
Last day of school -
Toddler, Casa NT,  Casa,  
Preparatory and Senior 
Preparatory classes 

Dec. 26 to Jan. 8 
Christmas Holidays 

January 9 
First day back after Christ-
mas holidays 

2022 — Looking Back On Another Year! 

It is amazing to see how fast the year has gone by as we enter December! 
As the cold weather begins to arrive, so does the holiday season. We have 
an exciting month ahead in December, with much preparation and plan-
ning being done to bring you the much awaited Christmas Concert.  

We appreciate all of the ways so many of you have shown your support 
throughout the year!  

tow 

Canada Wide Early Learning and Child Care (CWELCC) ($10/day Childcare)

At Town Centre Private Schools, our Toddler, Casa NT and Casa pro-
grams are eligible for the CWELCC Program. We are pleased to inform 
that we are officially enrolled in the ($10/day Childcare) Program. The 

CWELCC program will affect the tuition payments for only our Toddler, Casa NT 
and Casa programs. Parents enrolled in Toddler, Casa NT and Casa programs will 
get a 25% refund retro-active to April 1st 2022. At this time, we have not been in-
formed as to when we will receive the funding from York Region. As soon as we have 
more details we will pass on that information. 

TCPS Toy Drive and Food Drive 

It is time for our annual Toy Drive event in support of the Markham Fire Depart-
ment. This year we will also have a Food Drive for the Markham Food Bank. Due to 
the challenges our community is facing during this pandemic, it is more than neces-
sary to reach out and help those less fortunate. Please note that all toy or food contri-
butions are completely voluntary.  
The Food Drive will begin from Monday, December 5th to Friday, December 16th. 
Students are asked to place non perishable food items in the collection boxes that will 
be placed at all three entrances of the school.  
Students are also welcome to bring new, unwrapped toys beginning from Monday, 
December 5th to Friday, December 16th for the Toy Drive. These toys can be 
dropped off in the donation boxes also placed at all three entrances of the school.  
We thank you in advance for your generosity 
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     Town Centre Private Schools 

Town Centre Private Schools/High school 

Town Centre Private Schools@TCMPS 

Town Centre High School@TownCentre 

Montessori Pre-School, Private Elementary School and Private High School, Three Distinct Programs - One Unique School 



P A G E  2Elementary Bullying Prevention and Awareness Week 

During the week of November 14th to 18th, elementary students participated in Bullying Awareness and 

Prevention Week. The week was dedicated to raising awareness about bullying. Teachers engaged the stu-
dents using activities involving art, role play, or discussion.  

Our Grade 1 students watched videos and skits with anti-bullying messages. We are very proud of the 
school spirit and caring attitude shown by our students throughout the entire week. The Bullying Preven-

tion program and understanding is a solid foundation for our students, both at home and at school.  

Winter Weather 

The winter weather has arrived and we ask all parents to bring snow pants, boots, hats and gloves with your 
child’s name clearly written or labelled, to school everyday. Students will not have outdoor gym or recess if 

it is extremely cold. 



P A G E  3  Christmas Concerts 

Our Christmas Concerts are back live and in person after 2 years!  The students and teachers are working 

hard, rehearsing for a show that will certainly be a ‘December Magic’ to cherish.  

Scheduled performance dates are as follows: 

Classes Performing       Concert Date and Time 
Preparatory 207, Preparatory 208     Tuesday, December 13th 
Casa NT 107               At 4:00 p.m. 
Grade 1– 211 

 

 

 

Classes Performing       Concert Date and Time 
Preparatory 209        Wednesday, December 14th 
Casa 210         At 4:00 p.m. 
Senior Preparatory 202 
Senior Preparatory 203 

Classes Performing       Concert Date and Time 
Preparatory 206       Thursday, December 15th 
Toddler 103         At 4:00 p.m. 
Toddler 104 
Grade 1– 212 

Classes Performing       Concert Date and Time 
Casa 205        Friday, December 16th 
Toddler 106        At 4:00 p.m. 
Grade 1– 214 

After School Courses - December  

We would like to remind you again that our After School courses have been paused starting from 

November 28th and will start back up on January 9th, 2023. This pause is to accommodate and pre-

pare for our Christmas Concerts coming up soon in December. 
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LAST DAY OF SCHOOL - DECEMBER 2022 

Families are reminded that Thursday, December 22nd is the last day of school for our Grade 1 students. 
This will be a party day for our students. Food and snack contribution sheets will be posted outside the class-
rooms. Please sign up if you wish. Parents are asked to include an ingredient list for all food items brought to 
school. We strongly recommend store or restaurant bought foods. Grade 1 students are invited to wear civ-
vies or party clothes to school instead of their regular school uniforms.   

Friday, December 23rd will be the last day for our Pre-School Division classes. This will be a party day for all 
Pre-School classes. Food and snack contribution sheets will be posted outside the classrooms. Please sign up 
if you wish. Parents are asked to include an ingredient list for all food items brought to school. We strongly 
recommend store or restaurant bought foods.  

Toddler, Casa NT and Casa Classes:  
In compliance with the Child Care Early Years Act, parents of our Toddler, Casa NT and Casa students are 
welcome to contribute only food prepared from licensed restaurants or grocery stores. An ingredient list 
must accompany any contribution. If you have any questions please speak to one of the Vice-Principals.    

HOLIDAY WISHES

On behalf of all the TCPS staff, we would like to wish you a happy holiday season and 

hope that you have an enjoyable holiday with your families and loved ones. Please note 

that all Campuses of the school will be closed during the holidays. 

We thank everyone for their efforts in making this a wonderful school year to date, and 

look forward to seeing you all back at school on Monday,  January  9 , 2023.  




